
   

INVITATION TO RUSSIAN RAILWAY COMPANIES 

The Embassy of the Republic of India invites Russian Companies to 

participate in running passenger trains over 109 tracks in India, through 

introduction of 151 modern trains. 

The scope of the project broadly includes designing, engineering, 

procurement, financing, operation and maintenance of passenger trains, either with 

distributed power or through powerheads, comprising a minimum of 16 coaches 

(the “Trains”) for introduction of train services over 109 origin destination pairs by 

introducing 151 Trains. The 109 OD Pairs have been formed into 12 Clusters 

(Projects)  across the Indian Railway network. 

The RFQ documents, Feasibility Report, Draft Concession Agreement for 

the projects are available for downloading from website 

https://eprocure.gov.in/eprocure/app. 

The Application Due Date  was 8 September 2020. 

The Application Due date has now been extended to 07 October 2020. 

For further details, interested parties may contact Mr. A. Madhu Kumar 

Reddy, PED/Coaching, Room No. 360, 3rd Floor, Railway Board, Rail Bhawan, 

Raisina Road, New Delhi-110001. Phone No.- 011-23047329, 011-23383624 

(Fax); Email: passengertrain.ppp@railnet.gov.in 

 


